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    ST. JULIE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - ECCLESTON



   25/04/2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to school after our two week break, I hope you enjoyed some of the sunshine and had a restful break. We welcome Mrs Tunstall to our school family as our new Office Manager who will be pleased to help with any of your queries.

On Monday we were saddened to hear of the death of Pope Francis, who inspired us to “Live wisely, think deeply and love generously.” During our whole school assembly on Tuesday afternoon, the children thought about how Pope Francis had encouraged us to live simply, sustainably and in solidarity with the poor, and to show love and respect for all people.This year Pope Francis wanted us to be Pilgrims of Hope and we talked today about how important it us to continue this work in his memory.
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If your child has been using a Children’s University Passport to log participation in out of school clubs, please send it into school for the hours to be logged and for the credits to count in this year’s Graduation Ceremony. 
The last date for submitting Passports or information is next Wednesday, 30th April when the final submission needs to be made.
[image: image2.png]POPE FRANCIS

Eternal rest grant upon him, O Lord,

and let perpetual light
shine upon him.

May he rest in peace.

Amen.





On Friday, 9th May school will be marking the 80th Anniversary of VE Day. Children can come into school wearing the colours red, white and blue. We look forward to marking this very special anniversary.        
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       St Julie’s Awards of the Week

	
	Star for showing honesty
	Book explorer
	Marvellous mathematician

	Reception
	Matilda
	Marty
	Betsy

	Year 1
	Neve
	Thomas S
	Stanley

	Year 2
	Teddy
	Jennifer
	Vienna

	Year 3
	Thea W
	Theo H
	Ivy B

	Year 4
	Harry 
	Sam
	Zara

	Year 5
	Lucy 
	Ryan
	Alexa

	Year 6
	Robert F
	Phoebe
	Thomas H
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              “From the first day of term to the last, the small moments in a school day make a real difference to your child.” #AttendanceCounts

                   At St Julie’s our attendance is excellent and we know that parents and carers value the education that your children receive.

Parents must apply for leave of absence during term time in all instances. A form, to request in writing a leave of absence, is available from the school office or alternatively it can be requested via email. Parents must apply to the Headteacher at least 2 weeks before the intended absence and provide necessary evidence of the exceptional circumstance or discuss the circumstances with the Headteacher. The Headteacher will decide if the leave will be granted in accordance with DFE and Local Authority guidelines and how many days will be authorised. Where the Headteacher does not grant an application for leave of absence and parents decide to take the leave anyway, the absence will be unauthorised, and the parents may receive a Penalty Notice Fine.

	Year Group
	% Attendance for w/e 25.04.25

	Year R
	97.16

	Year 1
	94.14

	Year 2
	94.64

	Year 3
	95.71

	Year 4
	97.14

	Year 5
	100

	Year 6
	96.79


Well done to Year 5 who had the highest attendance this week.
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This week’s flyer from National Online Safety is, “What parents and educators need to know about Making Friends Online.”
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Diary w/c 28.04.2024
Monday

           8am Gymnastics
                                              3.20 Y1 & Y2 Football

                                              3:20 KS2 Art
Tuesday                                3.20 KS2 Football
Wednesday

            8am Multi Sports
                                               Year 4 Celebration of the Word 3:00 in class

                                               3:20 Y1 & Y2 Spanish
                                               3:20 Y4 & Y5 Lost in Music
Thursday                               Year 4 swimming lesson at Queens Park
                                               3.20 Construction club

                                               3:20 KS2 Gardening                                                                         
                                               3.20 Dodgeball                                               
Friday 
      3:20 Netball                                               

Further dates for your Diary
Monday 5 May                       - May Day Bank Holiday

Friday 9 May                         - VE Day 80th Anniversary celebration: wear red, white and blue

Saturday 10 May                   - First Holy Communion Mass 10am
Monday 12 May                     - Year 6 SATs begin

Saturday 17 May                   - First Holy Communion Mass 10am
Monday 19 May                    - May Procession led by Year 4 for whole school

Tuesday 20 May                   - School photographer for Holy Communion photos, Year 6 and Reception class

Wednesday 21 May              - Year 6 residential at PGL until Friday 23 May
Friday 23 May                       - School closes for Whit holiday

Monday 2 June                     - Staff INSET day

Tuesday 3 June                    - School reopens

Wednesday 11 June             - Fun Sports Day in House Teams 1:30pm

Wednesday 25 June             - Whole school pilgrimage to Liverpool Catholic Cathedral

Wednesday 16 July              - Year 6 Leavers Mass 6pm followed by disco
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“A caring family school, where we learn, grow and walk in the footsteps of Jesus.” 
   St Julie pray for us, protect us and bless us.
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Join us for a smashing good time at our Tennis Club Open Day! Whether you're a seasoned pro or a newbie eager to learn, our courts are open to all. Come experience the thrill of the game, meet our friendly members, and enjoy a day filled with fun activities for all ages. 

We'll have coaches on hand to offer tips and guidance, exciting games and competitions, and refreshments to keep you energized. It's the perfect opportunity to discover your passion for tennis, make new friends, and become part of our vibrant tennis community. 

Don't miss out on this fantastic day of tennis, laughter, and community spirit. Grab your racket (or borrow one of ours) and head down to the courts for an unforgettable experience. We can't wait to see you there! 
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